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Presented by Swim Strong 

 

Hello Parents, Coaches, Officials and Swimmers who will be attending the SOC meet, 

Our facility is hosting a separate event this weekend.  Because of this, we recommend that you 

consolidate vehicles and car pool if possible as parking will be limited on Sunday.  Additional parking is 

available to the side and rear of the Target store. 

We will have some space reserved for “camping”.  It will not be in the usual event center room located 

near concessions.  The morning session swimmers will be required to use the designated areas.  We will 

have signs that clearly mark the designated areas.  We will also have greeters working our lobby to help 

you find your way.  Please come through the main entrance only!  Our assigned space for camping may 

change from Saturday to Sunday.  Look for the signs and directions on both days. 

We cannot have the younger kids camping on deck as we are using a clerk of course.  We also cannot 

have them camping in the stands as it will be overly crowded.  The area at the bottom of the stairs, 

inside the glass stairwell, will not be available for camping.  This area will be used for Deck Entry.  If you 

are seated there you will be asked to move.  It will be marked for clear understanding. 

ONLY the afternoon sessions will be allowed to place their gear on the pool deck in the assigned areas. 

Please remember that only appropriate personnel will be allowed on deck.  Parents cannot enter the 

pool deck if they are not volunteering in some capacity.  If you are worried about your youngster, escort 

them to the pool entrance and let one of the volunteers in Clerk of Course know who your child is.  They 

will escort your youngster from there. 

We are confident that this will be another fun and successful meet.  We thank you all for attending. 

Sean Jones, 

Swim Strong 


